
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

Town of Alto, Fond du Lac County,WI  

You are hereby notified, that on Wednesday, September 8, 2021 there will be a public meeting 

beginning at 7PM at the Alto Community Center located at W12785 County Road AS, Waupun, 

WI.   

All members of the Town Board, Zoning Board of Appeals, and Plan Commission may be present 

as well as any alternate members of those committees. 

The purpose of the meeting is to continue the process of creating an Ordinance Relating to 

Solar Farms for the Town of Alto.  Matt Parmentier, attorney for the Town of Alto will be on site 

to walk the committees through the process and answer questions.  

Action may be taken on approving the ordinance if a quorum is present and the plan 

commission feels confident in the proposed ordinance.  Public hearings are required in the 

approval process and will be held after approval of the plan commission and before Town 

Board puts the ordinance in place.   

Any questions regarding this meeting may be directed by email to the Town Clerk at 

townofaltobruins@gmail.com or phone at (920)948-8268. 

 

Posted Thursday, September 2, 2021 

Tonya Bruins, Clerk 
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